From: Roberta Thomas <robertajaxfl@gmail.com>

Date: 8/10/20 9:58 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Curry, Lenny" <LCurry@coj.net>, "Matthews, Jessica" <JMatthews@coj.net>, "Brown,
Cheryl" <CLBROWN@coj.net>, "Hazouri, Thomas" <THazouri@coj.net>, "Newby, Samuel”
<SNewby@coj.net>, "Danford, Joyce" <JoyceMorgan@coj.net>, "Newby, Samuel"
<SNewby@coj.net>, Ron Salem <ron.salem@pharmerica.com>, "DeFoor, Randle"
<RDefoor@coj.net>, "White, Randy" <RandyWhite@coj.net>, "Pittman, JuCoby"
<JPittman@coj.net>, "Jackson, Brenda" <BPJackson@coj.net>, "Ferraro, Albert"
<Ferraro@coj.net>, "Bowman, Aaron" <ABowman@coj.net>, "Freeman, Terrance"
<TFreeman@coj.net>, "Cumber, LeAnna" <LCumber@coj.net>, "Carlucci, Matthew"
<MCarlucci@coj.net>, "Becton, Daniel" <DBecton@coj.net>, "Diamond, Rory"
<RDiamond@coj.net>, "Dennis, Garrett” <GarrettD@coj.net>

Subject: Metro Park Bill 2019-0555. Pls withdraw.

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open
any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, Council Members--Please vote to withdraw this bill that would pay back one of the
original grants received to establish Metropolitan Park. This decision should be made with
public involvement. Please call for a special meeting of the City Council to fully vet what is being
proposed.

Thank you,
Roberta Thomas
member of Greater Arlington Civic Council

president of Fort Caroline Club Estates South Civic Assoc, Inc.




